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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for several 
visitors at the church lately.


• Praise the Lord for His faithful 
provisions.


• Praise the Lord for His healing 
for a lady of the church who 
was in intensive care with 
COVID.


• Pray for those who have 
recently lost loved ones in the 
church.


• Pray that we would see souls 
saved for His glory.


• Pray that the Food packages 
that are distributed would 
draw the lost to Him.


• Pray for continued provision 
for ourselves and the ministry.


• Pray for the trip to Africa in 
March 2022.

Food Collection

	 Last year, our church was able to help collect food and distribute it to the most needy in 
our community. This year again, we are reaching out to these people. Since the beginning of 
December, the people of the church have been stocking food at the church to prepare packages 
for distribution in January. Please be in prayer that as these items are distributed, that those 
who receive them would be touched by this kindness and understand why we are helping our 
fellow man. Pray that the Gospel would shine brightly and that the church would continue to 
have a good testimony in our community.

 January - February 2022
	 Praise the Lord for His goodness and faithfulness as we 
serve Him in France. Praise the Lord also for the opportunities 
that we have to share of His love to the lost around us. Even 
with these blessings, we are still in a “holding pattern” for the 
several outreach activities of the church. At this point, outside 
of church services, we would be required to verify health passes 
if we had any outreaches. This obviously makes things difficult 
to plan in the near future. Please pray that by this Spring, things 
would begin to open up so that during summer, we would be 
completely free to resume “normal life”. Even with these 
restrictions, we have had opportunities to reach out on a 
personal level with the Gospel. Pray that the Lord would work 
in the hearts of those 
who are searching. 
O u r c h u r c h 
distributes scripture 
calendars at the end 
o f t h e y e a r a n d 
b e g i n n i n g  o f 
January. This year, 
we have been able to distribute more than we have in past 
years. Praise the Lord for this means of sharing the Gospel.  

	 Please also be in prayer as I finish preparing the material 
for the class that I will be teaching in March in Ivory Coast. Pray 
that the Lord would lead and direct during my preparation. 


